
COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

January 11, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 3 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

01/13/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 60 residents and 38 staff members. 

We had 1 employee and 3 residents test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available and while we do not have the exact dates that the vaccines will be 

administered, we will let you know as soon as that information is available.  In the meantime, please 

continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your 

hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

January 18, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

01/20/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 62 residents and 38 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 2 residents test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available and while we do not have the exact dates that the vaccines will be 

administered, we will let you know as soon as that information is available.  In the meantime, please 

continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your 

hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

January 22, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

01/27/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 66 residents and 38 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 4 residents test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available and while we do not have the exact dates that the vaccines will be 

administered, we will let you know as soon as that information is available.  In the meantime, please 

continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your 

hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

January 5, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 3 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

02/11/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 84 residents and 40 staff members. 

We had 2 employee and 16 residents test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available. We had our first vaccine clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic 

on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic is scheduled for March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your 

part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your hands and keeping 

a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 16, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

02/17/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 85 residents and 41 staff members. 

We had 1 employee and 1 resident test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available. We had our first vaccine clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic 

on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic is scheduled for March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your 

part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your hands and keeping 

a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 18, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 1 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 2, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 22, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 1 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

02/24/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 44 staff members. 

We had 3 employee and 1 resident test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available. We had our first vaccine clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic 

on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic is scheduled for March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your 

part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your hands and keeping 

a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 26, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

02/04/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 68 residents and 38 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 2 residents test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available and while we do not have the exact dates that the vaccines will be 

administered, we will let you know as soon as that information is available.  In the meantime, please 

continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your 

hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

February 9, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 10 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 843-432-3741.  



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

March 1, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases:  

2/28/21 - 1 

 

 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-4731.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

03/10/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had positives cases last week, 

we must cancel our Resident Visitation for at least the next 7 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available. We had our first vaccine clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic 

on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting 

the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance 

from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

03/24/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had not had any positive cases 

for 3 weeks, we are doing outdoor and indoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our 

Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

03/03/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 3 employee and 0 resident test positive this week so we must cancel our Resident 

Visitation for at least the next 14 days. 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community.  Consents for the vaccines 

are currently available. We had our first vaccine clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic 

on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic is scheduled for March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your 

part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing masks, washing your hands and keeping 

a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

03/31/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had not had any positive cases 

for 4 weeks, we are doing outdoor and indoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our 

Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

04/07/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had not had any positive cases 

for 5 weeks, we are doing outdoor and indoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our 

Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

04/14/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 47 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had not had any positive cases 

for 5 weeks, we are doing outdoor and indoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our 

Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

April 21, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

04/21/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 49 staff members. 

We had 2 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had 2 positive cases for 5 of 

COVID-19 this week, we are only doing outdoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our 

Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

4/23/21 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases: 1 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

April 23, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 1 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

04/28/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 49 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had 2 positive cases of COVID-

19 last week, we are only doing outdoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact our Activities 

Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

Springdale Healthcare Center 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

05/05/2021 

 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  Our total 

number of positive cases since the onset of this virus has been 86 residents and 49 staff members. 

We had 0 employee and 0 resident test positive this week. As we had 0 positive cases of COVID-

19 in the last 2 week, we will begin indoor and outdoor visits. To schedule a visit, please contact 

our Activities Department 

As you have probably heard, the CDC recently announced that healthcare workers and long-term 

care residents should be among the first group of people to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.  We 

are optimistic this will help stop the spread of this virus in our community. We had our first vaccine 

clinic on January 8, 2021, our second vaccine clinic on February 5, 2021 and our third clinic on 

March 5, 2021. Please continue to do your part in limiting the transmission of COVID-19 by wearing 

masks, washing your hands and keeping a safe distance from others.  

 

We are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will continue to practice 

the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such as only 

essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of 

illness prior to entering.  

Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer 

and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community. We ask 

them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yvonne Washburn 

 

Yvonne Washburn 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

May 21, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

HAPPY FRIDAY! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

anytime. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

May 26, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

It’s Hump Day! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

As we go into observing Memorial Day, we hope that you would remain safe.  

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy National Doughnut Day! We hope that you are helping to celebrate this national holiday, by enjoying one 

of your favorite doughnuts treat. Here at Springdale Healthcare Center, our residents’ favorite doughnut based on 

popularity vote, is a cake doughnut. Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-

19 in our facility.  We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 11, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! We hope that you celebrated National Sweet Tea Day on yesterday, by enjoying an iced cold glass 

of freshly brewed iced tea. Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our 

facility. We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 18, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

June 24, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Thursday! This week we celebrated our CNAs for National CNA Week, with various activities and tokens 

of appreciation. Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

July 1, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Thursday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

July 7, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Thursday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

We are currently allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-3741, 

in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows at 

any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

July 16, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Great news!!!!! Beginning Monday, July 26, 2021, we are opening additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at 803-432-

3741, in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their 

windows at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

July 23, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Great news!!!!! Beginning Monday, July 26, 2021, we are opening additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at 

their windows at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

July 30, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Great news!!!!! Beginning Monday, July 26, 2021, we are opening additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing indoor and outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your indoor and/or outdoor visit. Please feel free to visit your loved ones at 

their windows at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

August 4, 2021 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 2 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 803-432-3741.  



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

August 6, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Today we celebrated National Root Beer Float Day, with refreshing Root Beer Floats. Please 

accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. We regret to inform you, 

that we have had a total of one (1) confirmed positive case of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Did you realize, that on Monday, July 26, 2021, we opened additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your outdoor visit(s). Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows 

at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

August 13, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to inform you, that we have not had any additional confirmed positive case of COVID-19 in our 

facility.   

 

Did you realize, that on Monday, July 26, 2021, we opened additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your outdoor visit(s). Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows 

at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

August 20, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

On August 16, 2021, we celebrated National Tell A Joke Day, with jokes both from residents and staff members. 

Oh Boy! Did the tears of joy, and laughing roll down our faces. Please accept this letter as our weekly update 

regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed 

cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Did you realize, that on Monday, July 26, 2021, we opened additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your outdoor visit(s). Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows 

at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

August 27, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Friday! Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

We are happy to report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.   

 

Did you realize, that on Monday, July 26, 2021, we opened additional days and time slots for visits.  

We are currently still allowing outdoor visits. You can contact our Activities Department at  

803-432-3741, in order to schedule your outdoor visit(s). Please feel free to visit your loved ones at their windows 

at any time. Our residents love to receive mail as well.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 803-432-3741. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ashley Lloyd, LNHA, BSW, MA, MHA 

Administrator 
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